TRINITY RESOURCES, LLC

200 WEST FIRST STREET PHONE 505-622-7246
SUITE 859 FAX 505-622-1711
ROSWELL, NEW MEXICO 88203-4697 EMAIL: jplandman@dfn.com

January 20, 2006

Mr. Chris Beadle RECEIyEn
NMOCD

1301 W. Grand ocjérf 2 4 7006
Artesia, NM 88210 I ATESIA

RE: Leonard “A” State #1/API# 30-015-03603
T-19-S, R-29-E, NMPM,
Section 12: UL “B”
Eddy County, NM

Dear Mr. Beadle:

Per conversations with area field operators and engineers, we believe that the small
amount of fluid that escaped, as a result of the bullet hole found in the dryhole marker on
the captioned well, was the extent of what was trapped between the surface and
intermediate plugs.

This well was plugged in accordance to the rules, regulations and guidelines set out by
the NMOCD, witnessed and approved by your office.

Before we are forced to spend thousands of dollars to replug subject well, we request
your consideration of an alternative method and/or approach, or a meeting to discuss
other possibilities available to us.

Please advise.

We appreciate your help and consideration.

Sincegely,
TRIN REOURCES LLC

Jim Pierce

Xc: Bulldog Well Service
Attention: Mr. Ralph Romero
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